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 This Month Last Month Last Year Year to Date  

 08/31/22 07/30/22 06/31/21 08/31/22 5 Year 

Call Volume 865 951 786 6100 4839 

CAD Calls 1509 1763 1391 11004 9449 

ONIBR Person Crimes 20 20 15 122 94 

ONIBR Person Crimes Cleared 14            19   12   100 66 

ONIBR Property Crimes 67 84 43 408 294 

ONIBR Property Crimes Cleared 13 11 11 96 90 

 

Trends:  

As of August 8th, 2022, the Sweet Home Police Department has finally reached full staffing. Three of our 

four new officers have started attending the Oregon Basic Police Academy. They will be in training at the 

academy through mid-January 2023.  

 

Attached to this report is a breakdown of the calls for service during August 2022. The two primary areas 

of concern in the July 2022 report were the increase in Person Crimes and Property Crimes. Person 

Crimes stayed the same this month, however we had a significant decrease in the Property Crimes 

category. We hope this trend continues and will continue to monitor the numbers for any changes.  


